
 
 

Rotary Young Writer Competition 
 
We have just heard that Archie Nye (4L) was placed second in Cambridgeshire South’s Junior 
National round of Rotary Young Writer.  Congratulations to Archie!  The judges described his 
work as ‘a cheerful and original idea interpreting the theme. A very strong story’. 
 
Mrs J Greaves 
Head of English 


